
 

May 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Exciting News! Jamie Oliver's Cooking World Record Attempt - July 1st! 
 
We are thrilled to share some exciting news with you! Our school has been invited to participate in a 
global attempt to break the world record for the most people cooking simultaneously, led by the 
renowned chef and healthy eating advocate, Jamie Oliver. 
 
This fantastic event is scheduled to take place on Tuesday, July 1st, 2025, at 11am and we would love 
for your child to be a part of this fun and educational experience. Jamie Oliver is organising this 
worldwide initiative to highlight the importance of cooking fresh, nutritious meals and to inspire 
people of all ages to get involved in the kitchen. 
 
On July 1st, our students will join thousands of others around the world in cooking a simple, healthy 
recipe designed by Jamie Oliver. This will be a fantastic opportunity for them to: 

• Learn practical cooking skills: They will gain hands-on experience in preparing a delicious and 
healthy dish. 

• Understand the importance of healthy eating: This event will reinforce the benefits of using 
fresh ingredients and cooking from scratch. 

• Be part of a global event: They will contribute to a world record attempt, connecting them 
with participants across the globe. 

• Have a fun and memorable experience: Cooking together in a supportive environment will be 
an enjoyable and engaging activity. 

Mrs Western will be facilitating the class. There will be space for 20 students. This opportunity is being 
offered to all year groups, and we are expecting that there will be high demand. If your child would 
like to take part, please log in to the Arbor app and provide your consent. If you are using a mobile 
phone to view the app, please turn your device to landscape and scroll to the bottom right of the 
page, select Trips and a new screen will show you the event your child is being offered.  Choose the 
event and follow the details in order to provide consent. Closing date for this event will be Wednesday 
21st May 2025. To be fair, all names received will go into a draw and 20 students' names will be drawn 
at random. Those successful will be contacted to confirm details.  
 
We will be making homemade pasta with a delicious tomato sauce. Students will need to bring in 
their ingredients and a named container to take their food home.  
 



 

• Ingredients  
• 100g Tipo ‘00’ flour, plus extra for dusting – plain flour works too, but Tipo ‘00’ or pasta flour 

will give you the best texture 
• 1 medium egg – If you’re egg-free, don’t worry! Just use a mix of water and extra virgin olive 

oil instead 
• 3 ripe tomatoes (250g) 
• ½ a garlic clove 
• 1 tbsp Olive oil, extra virgin if possible 
• 25g Parmesan or another hard cheese 

 
We believe this is a wonderful opportunity for our students to learn valuable life skills, engage with a 
global initiative, and have a lot of fun in the process. We encourage you to talk to your child about 
this exciting event and help them understand the significance of being part of a world record attempt 
focused on healthy cooking. 
 
We are very excited about this opportunity and look forward to your child's participation in Jamie 
Oliver's cooking world record attempt.  
  
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Western 
Team Food 


